(sent to schools 27.09.16)
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]FAO: VA Schools and Academies
 
Dear Colleagues
 
The DBE provides a full admission appeals service to all our VA schools and academies. Our panellists are independent and fully trained. I attach a generic appeal form that you can use to send or give to parents who wish to appeal. Please feel free to customise it with your school logo/font etc.
 
If you have any queries about admissions or appeals please don’t hesitate to contact us.
 
Please find below the timetable for next year’s admission appeals hearings. For schools and academies, this information must be published on your website by 28th February 2016 as per the School Admission Appeals Code 2.2.
 
Proposed In-Year Appeal Hearing Dates – 2017
Friday 20th January
Monday 13th February
Friday 17th March
Tuesday 25th April
Friday 19th May
Friday 23rd June
Monday 17th July
Friday 15th September
Friday 13th October
Monday 20th November
Friday 15th December
 
Main Round Appeals – Secondary (National Offer Day – on or around 1st March 2017)
Deadline for appeals to be lodged – 28th April
Appeals to be heard week commencing 22nd May
Late appeals will be heard within the statutory timescales published in the School Admission Appeals Code
 
Main Round Appeals – Primary (National Offer Day – on or around 16th April 2017)
Deadline for appeals to be lodged – 31st May
Appeals to be heard week commencing 19th June
Late appeals will be heard within the statutory timescales published in the School Admission Appeals Code
 
If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
 
Best wishes
 
Joanne Evans
 

